
From:

Sent: 28 November 2018 12:49
To: Hilary Saunders
Subject: RE: The Tea Hut NYM/2018/0558/FL
 
Hi Hilary,
Yes, it will be in black
 
Regards
 
Graham
 

From: Hilary Saunders <h.saunders@northyorkmoors.org.uk> 
Sent: 28 November 2018 12:46
To: 
Subject: RE: The Tea Hut NYM/2018/0558/FL
 
Afternoon Graham,
 
Yes that would be fine – please could you specify what colour you will paint  it.
 
Thanks
 
Hilary
 
 
 
Mrs Hilary Saunders MRTPI
Planning Team Leader



Development Management
 
North York Moors National Park Authority
The Old Vicarage
Bondgate
Helmsley
York
YO62 5BP
 
Tel. no. 01439 772700
Web:  www.northyorkmoors.org.uk
 
 
From:

Sent: 27 November 2018 11:17
To: Hilary Saunders
Cc: 
Subject: RE: The Tea Hut NYM/2018/0558/FL
 
Good morning Hilary,
 
Condition 14 – Rubbish Bin
 
I’m conscious I didn’t reply to your request for a cast Iron bin. There are lots of cast Iron effect,
made from fibre glass and identical to the ones already on the Quarterdeck; there are  also cast
Aluminium, but I have struggled with Cast iron.
 
The nearest  new cast iron, identical to the picture is costing £800, but I have located and about
to purchase from an architectural salvage company, one of the attached, weighing 180kg. It
requires some renovation, but will come up looking like new .
 
I do hope this is ok, I think it will look very nice stood next to the tea Hut
 
Kind regards
 
Graham

http://www.northyorkmoors.org.uk/



